
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES
FAMILY SERVICE

Welcome & Announcements - Audrey Huzzey

Call to Worship 22 NAH (Verses 1) - “Holy, Holy, Holy”

Invocation - Audrey Huzzey

Opening Hymn 52 NAH - “I Sing the Mighty Power”

Tithes & Off erings - Audrey Huzzey 

Children’s Story - Alison Burgess

Children’s Hymn NAH 637: “All the Way”

Family Prayer - Massimo Molteni

Scripture Reading: Luke 9:23-24 (NKJV)

- Costa Vaggas

Development Off ering - Audrey Huzzey

Hymn 71 NAH - “Join All the Glorious Names”

Sermon: “All in!” - Costa Vaggas

Closing Hymn NAH 729: “Face to Face”    

Benediction - Costa Vaggas

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM

Announcements, welcome & prayer

- Sophia Vontzalidis

Song worship - Praise Team lead by Dan

Tithes & off erings - Allanah Udeozor

Children’s spot - Amanda Powell

Family prayer - Tunde Adebio

Scripture reading “Acts 2:23-28” - Joshua Vontzalidis

Sermon: “Resurrection Part 2”

- James Mc Mahon

Closing song - Praise Team Dan

Benediction - James Mc Mahon

Welcome - Sarah Shepley
Opening hymn SDAH 334 - “Come, Thou Fount of 
Every Blessing”
Opening Prayer - Naomi Shepley
Mission Spotlight - “Wake-up Call”
Lesson Separation - “The Backstory: The Prologue”
Off ertory - Sarah Shepley
Special Item
Closing Prayer - Twa

If you declare with your mouth, “Jesus is Lord,” 
and believe in your heart that God raised him 

from the dead, you will be saved.

Romans 10:9

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org

CHURCH CLERK - MICHELE THOMPSON

michele3tommo@gmail.com

BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM
email: jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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WEDNESDAY NIGHT PRAYER MEETING in the 
Sanctuary. Zoom is also available. Meeting ID: 721 
857 1482; Passcode: pray3r 

MEN’S MINISTRY Prayer Meeting from 9pm on 
Tuesdays. Zoom ID: 519 552 6863 & Passcode: Pray3r

WOMEN MINISTRY Prayer Meeting on Zoom every 
Friday at 6:30pm. Meeting ID: 853 7558 6804 & 
Passcode: 615610.



ADRA - A fun way to support ADRA will be to join a 
wreath making workshop on Sunday December 01 
at 2pm. Places are limited so please see Audrey or 
Pat to register your interest.
Please continue to support the vital work of ADRA 
by donating to Audrey’s JustGiving Page.

LIFT FOR JIM - Helen King-Brown is seeking your 
help in organising a lift each week for Jim, who is 
fi nding it increasingly diffi  cult to come to church due 
to the fact he now has to take three buses to get 
from his home in West Watford to Stanborough Park. 
Please contact HKB on 07930 416 311 if you would 
be willing to assist Jim. If a few of us are available to 
help out, I will happily compile a rota to ensure it is a 
joint eff ort by the church family.

HEALTH EMPHASIS SABBATH – The Health 
Ministries Department would like to invite you to the 
Sabbath Service, on the 9th November. Our guest 
speaker will be “ Dr Chidi Ngwaba”, SDA Lifestyle 
Physician, and he will deliver the closing message 
to our NEWSTART programme. Please do enter this 
date in your dairies with further details to follow. Any 
questions, please contact your Health Ministries 
Team: caz@mendel-it.co.uk.

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH on 2nd November. Please 
email fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com as soon as 
possible, and by Tuesday 29th October at the latest, 
to book your places, noting any allergies to help with 
catering and keep you safe. Donations on the day 
are much appreciated to help cover the cost of the 
food as this is a self-funded programme.

CHRISTMAS GIFTS, BOOKS AND CRAFT FAIR –
SUNDAY NOVEMBER 3 from 12 noon – 4 p.m. At the 
Stanborough Centre. This is a charity sale for the 
Watford Peace Hospice and Rennie Grove Hospice

STANBOROUGH Secondary School invites you to a 
talk with Isa Minatel on Balanced Discipline. Join us 
on Wednesday 23rd October at 3:30pm. 

THE YOUNG ADULT WOMEN’S MINISTRY (18-35 
year olds) is hosting its fi rst potluck of the quarter 
on 19th October, and we’d love for you to join us! It 
will be held from 1:30 PM to 4:00 PM, and any young 
women interested are welcome to attend. Please 
bring a dish to share and come ready for a time of 
fellowship and fun!

IN CELEBRATION of Black History Month, the Young 
Adults Ministry presents Culture Clash: African and 
Caribbean Edition! We invite representatives from 
all African and Caribbean countries and cultures to 
share their unique heritage. Showcase traditional 
food, music, art, fashion, or games. Join us on 26th 
October at 7:30pm to celebrate our vibrant cultures. 

PARKING It has been noted some of our members 
park their cars on the yellow-lined emergency vehicle 
parking bay at the front of the church. Please note 
that the bay is strictly reserved for use by emergency 
vehicles only. There are parking facilities at the rear 
of the church or at the BUC on Sabbaths. 

PRAYER REQUESTS you can place private 
Prayer Requests in the Prayer Box or via email 
STANBOROUGHPRAYS@GMAIL.COM

ANNOUNCEMENTS

OCTOBER TEATIME CONCERT on Sunday, 27th 
October at 3 pm, followed by tea and cakes. In this 
beautiful Autumn, the concert will feature Yoon Seok 
Shin performing a selection of much-loved piano 
repertoire. The programme includes Mozart’s Piano 
Sonata No.10, Chopin’s Mazurkas and Nocturnes, 
Liszt’s Hungarian Rhapsody No.13, and more. With 
such a well-loved selection of music, it promises to 
be a memorable concert for everyone, from the very 
young to the elderly. It will be a wonderful Sunday 
afternoon to gather family, friends, and neighbours 
for an exceptional musical experience in the heart 
of Autumn, followed by tea and cakes. Admission is 
free, with a retiring collection.

FLOWERS IN THE CHURCH TODAY. One pedestal 
of fl owers is in memory of Margaret Anthony who 
would have been 86 on 15th October and Eustace 
Anthony, thousands of miles away, whose birthday 
was on 18th October.  Missing them both in diff erent 
ways. The other pedestal has been kindly donated 
by Stanborough Secondary School whose Speech 
Night was on Thursday evening.

ESSENTIAL DBS CHECKS. All department heads 
working with children (under 18) and vulnerable adults 
are required to check that all their helpers are DBS 
checked by November 14th. From December 1st,  no-
one will be able to work in that department, without a 
valid and current DBS check. Michele will be conducting 
checks at church this Saturday from 1.30pm.

QUIZ NITE on Saturday the 19th of October. We 
will begin with vespers at 5.30pm & the quiz will 
commence at 6.30pm. Come as a family, a team or 
form a team on the night. Snacks, nibbles, cake, hot & 
cold drinks provided. CASH PAYMENT ONLY ON THE 
NIGHT, thank you. £5 per person, £15 per family with 
proceeds going to Stanborough School. Please contact 
Margarita Stewart on 07786 433225 or Helen King-
Brown on 07930 416311 for booking & further details.


